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September 2023

On Monday September 11, The Guernsey Development & Planning Authority launched a 'Call for Sites' as part of the ongoing focused
review of the Island Development Plan (IDP).

The Call for Sites is an opportunity for residents, landowners, developers and organisations to suggest land in Guernsey that is both
available and suitable for development for either housing or for office, industry, or storage and distribution uses. The results of the Call
for Sites will feed into the Strategic Housing Land Availability Assessment (SHLAA) and the Employment Land Study (ELS), both of
which will inform the review of the IDP.

The Call for Sites will take place between Monday 11 September and Friday 20 October, 2023. A separate submission is needed for
each site and should be received by the Planning Service by 17:00 on the 20 October, 2023.

For advice and assistance with making submissions as part of the Call for Sites process, please contact Senior Planning
Consultant Chris Crew on +44 (0) 1481 734253 or by email: chris.crew@collascrill.com

https://protect.mimecast-offshore.com/s/jcqnCl5g2Zio2kZ4hyDu7p?domain=sites-collascrill.vuturevx.com
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